
 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS    
Project hotline: 206-205-9286 

SMS updates: Text “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 
Contact Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh: 

Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov  

For more information: 

February 12, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Project Update 

Station construction is expected to begin in Spring 2018! 
Join us for a ground-breaking celebration on March 1st 

Last year, Flatiron West Inc. was awarded the treatment station construction by King County. Site preparation 
and demolition activities were completed in 2017. Starting this spring, crews will be onsite to begin 
construction. Community members near the site may see the following activities: 

• Crews staging equipment and trailers 
• Trucks going in and out of site 
• New project banners hung on the site fence 
• Excavating soil onsite 

 

The project hotline will return to being staffed 24/7 once 
construction begins.  

We will provide more information to the community about 
construction as it becomes available.  

Ground-breaking celebration on March 1st 

Please join King County’s project team and Executive Dow 
Constantine on March 1st, 2018 to celebrate the start of 
construction on the treatment station!  

Event Information 

We recommend wearing appropriate closed-toe footwear. 
Refreshments from a local Georgetown bakery will be 
provided. For special accommodations please contact 
Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh. 

 
Alternative formats available: 
206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 

Location:  
 

Treatment station site;  
6185 4th Avenue South 
 

Date: March 1st, 2018; 1 p.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

The treatment station site is prepared for construction.  

Once built, the treatment station will collect and 
clean up to 70 million gallons of sewage and 
storm water per day. This will greatly reduce 
the amount of untreated water that would 
otherwise spill into the Duwamish River. 
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